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FBCH 
 January 23 January 30 

Nursery - 
Sunday School 

Coming Soon! Coming Soon! 

Nursery - 
Worship Service 

Paula Pulliam &  

Maria Record 

Audrey Mills &  

Victoria Sweeney 

    

Ushers  Deacon 

Please see Pat Sharp to volunteer  Dennis Felts 

    

Audio, Video, and Computer Operators 

Dr. Mike Fariss, Greg Yonce 

To place an Event or Announcement in the bulletin: 

Submit requests to the Church Office no later than 3pm on Wednesday for  

that Sunday’s bulletin. Submissions should be less than 350 characters (including  

spaces) or 60 words.  

FBCH reserves the right to correct or adjust submissions as needed. 

MINISTRY NEEDS 

If you have a love for teaching children,  

WE NEED YOU!  
 

We need teachers to be a part of the rotation for our Pre-2nd  
Sunday School class starting immediately, as well as workers for 
the Nursery during Sunday School and Worship Service.  
 

Please contact Pastor Ryan to be a part of this important ministry! 

Food Pantry items needed: 

Jan. 30  -    Peanut Butter Crackers 

Feb.  6   -    Pinto beans & Cornbread mixes 

Feb. 13  -    Soups & Crackers 

Feb. 20  -    Canned meats & Canned fruits 

Feb. 27  -    Cereals 

WANTED: Your Prayers 
 

Prayer is indispensable when it comes to the life and health of not 
only the church, but each and every person who is part of it.  
Come join us in the Library for our Prayer Meeting every Sunday 
morning @ 9am for both prayers and praises to start your  
worship—and the whole week—off right!  

WHAT ARE YOU DOING??? 
 

If you’re leading or involved in any church group, event, or ministry 
opportunity, please send pictures and descriptions of those  
activities to office@fbchillsville.org so we can let others know what 
the Lord is doing through FBCH!  

1401 N. Main Street 

Hillsville, VA 24343 

(276) 728-7801 

 www.fbchillsville.org 

office@fbchillsville.org 

pastor@fbchillsville.org 

First Baptist Church  
of Hillsville 

...a place to call home. 

 

Getting to know God more fully. 

Making Jesus fully known! 



FBCH’S WEEK 
AT A  

GLANCE... Welcome  

  

Worship & Praise In Christ Alone (My Hope Is Found) 

  Blessed Assurance, Jesus is Mine 

  

Scripture Reading John 15:10-15 

  

Worship & Praise Jesus, Messiah 

  

Message 3-D Jesus: Playful 

  

Invitation Draw Me Close 

  

Closing  

  

As We Go  

  

  

WORSHIP SERVICE S January 23 

9am  Prayer Meeting 

9:30am  Sunday School 

10:30am   Worship Service 
“3-D Jesus” series begins 

1:00pm  Leadership meeting 

M January 24 

   

   

   

T January 25 

   

3pm  Budget meeting 

   

W January 26 

   

7pm  Bible Study 

   

T January 27 

   

10am  Bible Study 

   

F January 28 

   

   

   

S January 29 

   

9am  God’s Handy Helpers 

   

S January 30 

9am  Prayer Meeting 

9:30am  Sunday School 

10:30am  Worship Service 

11:30am  Lunch in Fellowship Hall & 
Business meeting 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

New Sermon Series!  
 

Pastor Ryan is starting today a new sermon series on the fullness 
of Jesus’s personality entitled “3-D Jesus”.  

Have you ever wondered if you’re really saved? 
 

Bible Study with Pastor Ryan is every Wednesday @ 7pm and 
Thursdays @ 10am.  We are exploring the book of 1 John,  
including John’s test on how to know you are truly saved.  
It’s always a good time to jump in! 
  

We look forward to seeing you and growing together!! 

Bill Smyer for Constitution and Bylaws (C&B) will present  
extensive proposed changes to our C&B at the January 30  
Business Meeting following worship service and lunch. As Pastor 
Ryan said in his January newsletter message, ”we’ll be presenting 
some significant changes to our C&B designed to provide clarity, 
and more importantly, to empower and unleash the saints (that’s 
you guys!) for ministry.” The proposal will be presented in detail 
January 30, then voted on at the February business meeting. 

In order to make the best use of every dollar we steward for the 
kingdom, offering envelopes will not be provided this year. You 
can still mail your tithes and offerings to the church office, submit 
them in person, or use our convenient online giving option through  
Givelify.com (or the Givelify app), which also allows you the option 
of setting up automatic donations to help you remain faithful in your 
support of God’s kingdom! Thank you for your understanding! 

 
“For those whom he foreknew he  

also predestined to be conformed to the image 
of his Son, in order that he might be the 

firstborn among many brothers.”  
 

Romans 8:29 
FBCH is committed to following Virginia’s guidance on COVID  

precautions as long as it does not conflict with biblical teaching.   
Accordingly, FBCH does not require that masks be worn in worship.  

Anyone is welcome to wear a mask who prefers or needs to wear one. 


